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Check out the Christmas Sale at the TLU Bookstore! Haley Fox, left, shows some great bargains to (l-r) Jeffrey Davis, Tyrone Jackson, Jonathon Randle, Joel Waldon and Emmanuel Asahene. The Christmas sale continues through Friday on everything except electronics, textbooks and graduation items.
News

Graduation information – President Ann Svennungsen has announced that the Dec. 15 winter commencement ceremony will be held in Jackson Auditorium as originally scheduled.  This decision was based on the fact that the number of prospective December graduates has dropped significantly since earlier this fall when the decision was made to move the ceremony to Memorial Gymnasium in order to accommodate all who wished to attend.

The text of President Svennungsen’s December 7 letter to prospective December graduates announcing this change in venue is here.

Baccalaureate will be held at 10:30 a.m. that day in the Chapel of the Abiding Presence on campus. Graduates are encouraged to attend this service of celebration.

Lending a helping hand to the community - The TLU men’s baseball and women’s basketball teams donated time and effort this fall semester to support the Guadalupe Valley Family Violence Shelter and the Guadalupe Valley Humane Society, respectively.

Last Thursday evening, 49 members of the Bulldog baseball team went door-to-door throughout Seguin to collect the donations. At the end of the evening, they had collected 928 pounds of canned goods, clothing and supplies for the Guadalupe Valley Family Violence Shelter.

The women’s basketball team spent three Saturdays, Oct. 20-Nov. 2, volunteering at the Guadalupe County Humane Society. The team cleaned kennels, replenished supplies, and swept and mopped floors in the cat and dog living areas. The team also assisted with the loading and unloading of two large supply trailers to the pet shelter. Among the supplies in the trailers were kitty litter, dog and cat food, and bird seed.

The women’s basketball team continues its 2007-08 season with a conference game this Thursday against Schreiner. Game time in TLU’s Memorial Gymnasium is set for 5:30 p.m. A men’s game, between TLU and Schreiner, follows at 7:30 p.m.
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Among the TLU baseball team members collecting donations were 2008 seniors (l-r) Brad Wesson, Michael Childress, Robert Conley, Austin Yager, Michael Turnbell, Joseph Brade, Michael Dusablon, Jeremy Wilhelm, Jason Foley and Sean O'Bannion. 
Volunteering at the Guadalupe County Humane Society this fall were members of the TLU women's basketball team, including (l-r) Courtney Haskell, Nicole Medrano, Krystal Valencia, Megan Almaraz, Amber Lowe and Jessica Macias.
